
Welcome Back Bash 

 

 

All Students in the Amityville School District 
are Welcome! 

   Free notebooks, pencils, folders, backpacks, etc 

Monday, August 28th 

3:30 – 5:00 pm 

Park Avenue Memorial Elementary School 

 

Sponsored by the Amityville Teachers’ Association  

Serving your Children and the Community 

You will need to bring your summer letter or schedule from your school. 

 


